
February is Teen Dating Violence Month. I know most of you aren’t teens anymore, but 

dating violence is still something we should be aware of. This month our weekly bulletins 

will concentrate on dating violence. Here is the last one in the series for this month 

 
I think my relationship may become violent, what should I do?  
 
Start with a phone call. 
If you feel that you might be in a violent relationship, or one that could 
become violent, Barton has MANY people willing to help. 

 For immediate concerns for your safety, call Campus Safety at 
(620)792-9217 or ext. 217. 

 For confidential help, you can call the Campus Nurse at 
(620)792-9223 or ext. 223 or the Campus Counselor at (620)792-
9295 or ext. 295. 

 You can also call Angie Maddy, Dean of Student Services, at 
(620)792-9226 or ext. 226.    

 If you are a Barton Employee, you can all Julie Knoblich at (620)792-9257 or ext. 257. 
There are several more people at Barton willing to help, just tell someone if you feel your relationship may be violent. 
 
There are also national hotlines that offer confidential help. 
National Teen Dating Abuse Helpline (not just for teens): www.loveisrespect.org  1-866-331-9474 
National Sexual Assault Hotline:  online.rainn.org  1-800-656-HOPE 
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